
The Lion's Roar
McAvinnue's Community Newsletter: Week Of November 14th

McAvinnue's Principal's Message
 
Hello McAvinnue Community! 
 
I hope that everyone is enjoying the long weekend. We had a
mixed bag of weather this past week with more traditional
temperatures on some days...and really pleasant and mild days.
Again...please have your child dress in layers when coming to
school each day moving forward. It is much easier to take off or
add a layer depending on the changing weather conditions. We will still be taking students
outside for recess for as long as we can...and they need to be dressed appropriately to fully
participate in the most comfortable manner possible.
 
We just completed another busy and successful week at McAvinnue! Two of our Grade 3
classrooms had a chance to travel to the USS Constitution Museum in Boston. They had a
great time learning about the Navy, boating, and had a chance to board the USS Constitution,
also known as Old Ironsides, is a three-masted wooden-hulled heavy frigate of the United
States Navy. She is the world's oldest ship still a�oat. She was launched in 1797, one of six
original frigates authorized for construction by the Naval Act of 1794 and the third
constructed. This was such a great �eld trip. Check out the pictures below!
 
Moving on...we only have 7 1/2 school days until the Thanksgiving Break. It is important that
we maximize these days by arriving to school on time and ready to learn. Also, we should try
to keep early dismissal as an emergency option only. We have a limited number of school
days remaining in 2022 due to the Thanksgiving holiday and the up and coming Holiday Break
near the end of December. If we all work together, we can ensure that we take full advantage
of the time we have at McAvinnue to ensure that your child is receiving the full and
comprehensive learning experience that we offer.
 
Additionally, we have Parent / Teacher Conferences right around the corner on Thursday,
December 8th. Please mark your calendars and your child's teacher will reach out to you with
additional information including sign-up options next week. Stay tuned...and be ready to sign
up for a time that works best for you.
 
Finally, Dr. Boyd, Lowell Public Schools Superintendent, will be visiting McAvinnue on Monday,
November 14th at 8:15 AM - 9:15 AM. Come and chat informally about many of the great
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things that are happening at our school and across the district on Monday, November 14th
from 8:15 AM - 9:15 AM in the library. No reservation is needed. We will serve light breakfast
refreshments. We hope to have the time to swing by for even a few minutes!
 
As we continue move through the month of November, there are several items that you need
to be aware of. Please mark your calendars for the following events and activities at
McAvinnue:
 
Here are a few items that you need to be aware of. Please mark your calendars for the
following events and activities at McAvinnue for the few weeks:
 

Monday, November 14th - McAvinnue Opens @ 9:10 AM
Monday, November 14th - Breakfast With Dr. Boyd @ 8:15 AM - 9:15 AM
Wednesday, November 16th - McAvinnue's "Thanksgiving" Lunch
Thursday, November 17th - Vision & Hearing Screenings
Friday, November 18th - Motivational Basketball All School Meeting: Ilze Lunea @ 9:30
AM - 10:15 AM

 
You will �nd additional details for the events and activities list above in this edition of
McAvinnue's "Lion's Roar" Community Newsletter.
 
As usual, we are looking forward to another amazing week at the "best school that we all
know"!
 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact the Main O�ce at McAvinnue or
send Mr. Domina a message a mdomina@lowell.k12.ma.us.

"Breakfast With Dr. Boyd"

mailto:mdomina@lowell.k12.ma.us


MCAVINNUE'S WEEK IN REVIEW

McAvinnue’s
“Artist of the
Week”
 
McAvinnue’s “Artist of the
Week” is Marley in Room 302!
Marley created an outstanding
set of prints. We are learning
about Printmaking and the
Element of Art Color! Check out
her wam color pumpkins with
complimentary color
backgrounds.

Grade 3 Visits The
USS Constitution!
 
Our Grade 3 students visited
the USS Constitution Museum
in Boston last week! The
weather was amazing…and the
�eld trip was just as amazing!
So much hands-on learning for
our students!

“Good News From
The Art Room”!
 
Grades 1 and 2 are featured in
the our showcase! Grade 1
students did a marvelous job
using line to create texture on
their owl collages. Grade 2
showed their skills adding
value to their fall apples and
pumpkin patch collage using oil
pastels!

ST MATH WEEKLY UPDATE

 
This weeks ST Math update is as follows below. Check out the
total Number of Puzzles completed by McAvinnue students. It
was mid-December when students reached this number of
puzzles in the 2021-2022 school year. Also, we have included the
average number of puzzles completed last week.
 
ST Math ran a Fall Challenge. When McAvinnue averaged 60 minutes or more for the week, we
screenshot the dashboard, shared it on Twitter, and tagged @STMath. Last week was our �nal
week. ST Math will announce three winners on November 16th! Fingers crossed.

 
Come and chat with the Superintendent Of The Lowell Public Schools, Dr. Boyd, about many of
the great things that are happening at our school and across the district on Monday,
November 14th from 8:15 AM - 9:15 AM in the library. 
 
No reservation is needed. We will serve light breakfast refreshments. Hope to see you there!
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Check out the progress that was shared on Morning Announcements on Friday for
McAvinnue's ST Math "Turkey Trot" Challenge. We will share out another update on Monday!
 
Please don't hesitate to reach out with questions or to nominate a student for special
recognition.
 
Last week, two staff members reached out about student success stories. Who's emailing
some good news this week? 



INSTRUCTION RELATED TO THANKSGIVING
Here is some information and resources from DESE about
instruction related to Thanksgiving. If you have any questions,
please contact me or Elaine Santelmann directly. 
 
Resources for teaching Thanksgiving
 
As Thanksgiving approaches, we know that this holiday can often be taught in a way that is
inaccurate, oversimpli�ed, and perpetuates stereotypes about Native Peoples. As educators
select resources to teach students about Thanksgiving in a way that is thoughtful, honest, and
culturally responsive, Dr. Debbie Reese, member of Nambé Pueblo and founder of the
organization American Indians in Children's Literature, suggests that they ask critical
questions of the materials they use about Thanksgiving, such as:

Are they tribally speci�c?
Do they suggest a peaceful co-existence or "sharing" of land and resources?
Do they depict Native peoples as simplistic, uncivilized, or primitive?
Do they suggest Native peoples are not part of the present day?

 
The Center for Racial Justice in Education has also compiled a list of more inclusive
resources, lesson plans, and teaching approaches about Thanksgiving, available here;
Teaching Tolerance also has a list of resources for "Teaching Thanksgiving in a Socially
Responsible Way."

McAvinnue's Student Daily Attendance Policy
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Please click the links below to access McAvinnue's Student
Attendance Policy for the 2022-2023 academic school year. For
your convenience, we have included the policy �yer in multiple languages.
 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out directly.

pdf
Attendance English.pdf

Download
1.2 MB

pdf
Attendance Spanish.pdf

Download
1.7 MB

pdf
Attendance Portuguese.pdf

Download
1.8 MB

Upcoming Events
 
Here are important dates to remember for the month of November:
 

Monday, November 14th - McAvinnue Opens @ 9:10 AM
Monday, November 14th - Breakfast With Dr. Boyd @ 8:15 AM - 9:15 AM
Wednesday, November 16th - McAvinnue's "Thanksgiving" Lunch
Thursday, November 17th - Vision & Hearing Screenings

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6330af48110b892ca847d246
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6330af4e8bdcb1b2a81ad08a
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6330af5622c6e4ab832300ed


Check Out McAvinnue's "Virtual" Morning
Announcements!
 
Like we had successfully done last school year, a new edition of
McAvinnue's "Virtual" Morning Announcements will be presented
to our students on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday each week.
We will continue to use Tuesday and Thursday each week to be used for "Open Circle"....our
Social Emotional Learning (SEL) program that focuses on community building, prosocial
decision making, and appropriate responses to daily stressors both within the school and
home settings. 
 
This will continue to be a great way to bring our school together each day focusing on the
same message to get the energy, commitment, and engage up before we launch into another
great day at "the best school we all know".
 
You can check out each edition of McAvinnue's Morning Announcements on our YouTube
channel using the link below.
 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7hxiBuRjqjqfASl_RLMleQ
 
If you want a peek of the latest edition of McAvinnue's "Virtual Morning Announcements",
check out the video below!

Friday, November 18th - Motivational Basketball All School Meeting: Ilze Lunea @ 9:30
AM - 10:15 AM
Monday, November 21st - Wednesday, November 23rd - Vision & Hearing Screenings
Wednesday, November 23rd - Early Dismissal @ 11:50 AM (Thanksgiving Break Begins)
Monday, November 28th - McAvinnue Reopens @ 9:10 AM
Monday, November 28th - McAvinnue's "Lion's Pride" Core Value All School Meeting @
9:30 AM - 10:15 AM

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7hxiBuRjqjqfASl_RLMleQ
https://cdn.smore.com/u/93a2/ac936676fe0a80c7c21a5d059426e150.jpeg


McAvinnue's Yoga Pose Of The Week: "Half
Sun Salute"
 
We will try a new pose this week called the "Half Sun Salute"!
This new pose will allow us to have a full body stretch that will
soothe and release tension while we attempt to increase our
energy and improve our focus. We will practice the "Half Sun
Salute" pose daily during our "Virtual" Morning Announcements during this up and coming
week on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday.
 
You can get an early head start and practice this technique before we launch into another
exciting week!

McAvinnue's Morning Announcements 11.10.2022
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Drop-Off & Pick-Up Logistics
 
Drop-Off Logistics

Arrival begins at 9:10 AM each day. The late bell rings at 9:25
AM.
Please pull up to the 4th Avenue side of the building when
dropping off your child.
As you approach the 4th Avenue sidewalk, a faculty member will greet and support getting
your child safely out of the vehicle.
This area is a drop off area ONLY. You will not be permitted to park in this location.
Please be sure to drive all the way down to the end of the sidewalk so we can �t as many
vehicles in this location as possible.
Ensure your child is ready to go and do not get out of the car so we can keep tra�c
moving.
Students accessing our CSA program will be dismissed out the 4th Avenue door near the
rear of the school building by the exit driveway.
Large bus students will enter using the back door located in the rear of the school
building. 
Small bus and van transportation students will use the 4th Avenue door near the rear of
the school building by the exit driveway.

 
Morning Lining Up Locations

Grade 1, 3, and 4 students will use the Main Door to enter the school building.
Grade 2 will use the 4th Avenue doorway near the front of the school to enter the building.

https://s.smore.com/u/b78b/3454d7ea40be687810c1256d5747e1d2.jpeg


PreK & Kindergarten will use the Early Childhood door to enter the building. This door is
located to the right of McAvinnue's Reading Garden and to the left of the Main Door.

 
Pick-Up Logistics

Grade 1 will be dismissed out the Main Door.
Grades 2, 3, and 4 will be dismissed out the 4th Avenue door near the front of the school.
Kindergarten students will be dismissed out the Early Childhood door. This door is
located to the right of McAvinnue's Reading Garden and to the left of the Main Door.
Students accessing our CSA program will be dismissed out the 4th Avenue door near the
rear of the school building by the exit driveway.
PreK students will be dismissed out the 4th Avenue door near the rear of the school
building by the exit driveway. Please contact Ms. Annie for the speci�c dismissal time.

School Bus Transportation Information
 
School bus transportation is provided to students in grades K-4,
who live greater than .75 mile from their residence or alternate
address to their assigned school. Middle school students (grades
5-8) must live greater than 1.5 miles from their residence or
alternate address to their assigned school.
 
Kindergarten through 4th grade students will receive a printed bus pass via postal mail. These
passes were mailed out on August 24th. You can also look up your student's bus pass
information by using their Student ID for the username and date of birth for the password at
the link below. This is the same information that students use to log in to their Chromebooks
for school.
 
Please note that Kindergarten and 1st grader students must have an older sibling (4th grade or
older) or parent present at the bus stop in the afternoon in order to depart from the school
bus. If a parent or older sibling is not present, the student will be brought to the Moody School,
located at 158 Rogers Street. A driver’s license or valid identi�cation must be presented to the
staff in order to dismiss the student.
 
You can use the LPSD "Bus Lookup Tool" using the link below. You will need to use you child's
LASID or lunch number along with their birthdate to access this helpful system.
 
There also is a helpful video that you can watch that will walk you through the process.

Click Here For The LPSD "Bus Lookup Tool"Click Here For The LPSD "Bus Lookup Tool"
You will need to have your child's LASID or lunch number to access the most up to date bus information
for your child. Please keep in mind that this number is also used to log into your child's borrowed device.

https://versatransweb06.tylertech.com/LowellPSD/elinkrp/Login.aspx
https://cdn.smore.com/u/68e2/25b43f914fba083c172085687a5b13d7.jpeg


Need Info? FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS &
ANSWERS
 
How can I update my contact information (phone
number/email/address)? 
 

Go online to the Family Resource Webpage
(https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/UpdateContactInfo) and �ll out the “contact us” form.
Families who don’t have access to the internet can �ll out the form in person at the
Family Resource Center. If an address change is related to economic factors or housing
instability (family moves in with relatives, eviction, hotel/motel, �re or unsheltered, please
contact the McKinney Vento O�ce located at the Family Resource Center in person (151
Merrimack Street), by phone (978-674-4321) or go to the webpage at
https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/HomelessAssistance.

 
How do I update my emergency contacts?
 

If you were in the school last year we will send a veri�cation sheet out. if you are new we
will send home an emergency form to �ll out on the �rst day of school or use the online
form found in this newsletter.

 
What should I do if my child needs a Chromebook or if my child’s Chromebook needs repairs? 
 

Families should contact their school to coordinate the issuing of a new Chromebook or
to schedule repairs. After the school year begins, the district will resume its “tech tent”
services and will inform families via email, text, and phone once the services resume.

 
How do I register my child for the new school year?

Bus Pass Lookup Tutorial

https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/UpdateContactInfo
https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/HomelessAssistance
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All school registrations are completed online using a computer or laptop. You can access
the online application by going to https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/SchoolRegistration. If
you only have a mobile device and don’t have access to a computer or laptop, you can
register in person at the Family Resource Center (151 Merrimack Street). Please call the
Family Resource Center if you have any questions (978-674-4321).

 
What should I do if I need to register my child(ren) and I don’t speak English?
 

The Lowell Public Schools is committed to providing translation and interpretation
services for families who require assistance in a language other than English. The online
registration application and website is translated in Spanish and Portuguese and can be
accessed by going to https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/SchoolRegistration. For all other
languages, please call Vannak Khin at (978) 328-6782 to arrange services. In-person
language interpretation support for registration can be accessed by visiting the Lowell
Public Schools at 151 Merrimack Street. Families can also call the Family Resource
Center at (978) 674-4321 to make an appointment with a Bilingual Family Liaison.

 
How old does my child need to be to enroll in preschool or kindergarten?
 

A child must turn 4 years old on or before September 1, 2021, in order to apply for
preschool and 5 by September 1 to apply for kindergarten. A family can apply for
preschool by going to https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/PreschoolRegistration to �ll out an
online application or https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/KindergartenRegistration for
kindergarten. For registration questions, please call (978) 674-4321.

 
How do I apply for a transfer for my child to change schools in the new year?
 

Per the 2021-22 School Assignment Policy, all students have the option to request one
school transfer per year. Families can apply online by going to
https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/SchoolTransfer or can come to the Family Resource Center
in-person to complete the application. Transfers are assigned on a space availability
basis.

Medical Information Reminder
 
Any students who have emergency medications (Epi-Pens,
inhalers, etc.) or who will receive medication in school must have
a medication order from the prescribing physician AND a
completed consent form from the City Health Department.
 
Forms and medication can be dropped off to Nurse Robin any time during the school day.
However, it's ideal to drop things off between 9:10 AM - 9:30 AM each day.
 
Nurse Robin cannot administer ANY medications without a physician's order, including over-
the-counter medications. Please make sure that the school nurse is provided re�lls in advance

f di ti l i t

http://www.k12.ma.us/page/148
https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/SchoolRegistration
http://www.k12.ma.us/page/148
https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/SchoolRegistration
http://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/page/666
https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/PreschoolRegistration
https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/KindergartenRegistration
https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/SchoolTransfer
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If you have any questions, please reach out to Nurse Robin directly,

Lowell Public Schools COVID Guidelines Update
Please see the message that was recently sent out regarding the
latest COVID-19 guidance for this school year.
 
"Dear Lowell Public Schools Families,
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you all back to school on
August 31st (Sept 7th for PreK and Kindergarteners) for the start
of the 2022-2023 school year!
 
We would like to take this time to share the latest COVID-19 guidelines and policies:

There will be no more in-school testing or contract tracing and schools will be
distributing one last at-home testing kit, which will expire Sept. 29.
Masks are not required (except for in the school nurse’s o�ce), but staff and students
who wish to wear a mask may do so.
Students and staff who do have a positive case of COVID-19 must stay out of school for a
minimum of �ve days, but may return if symptoms improve on days 6-10 if they wear a
high-quality mask.

 
The Centers for Disease Control’s latest COVID-19 guidance can be found here:
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html
 
We ask that you continue to stress good hygiene habits to your children, such as thorough
hand washing and coughing into their elbows when they cough, and ask them not to share
cups or water bottles with friends.
 
We strongly encourage all who are able to do so to receive the COVID-19 vaccine and
subsequent boosters. We are thankful to our partners at the Massachusetts Department of
Public Health, who provided vaccinations at our Back-to-School Block Party, which was
attended by more than 3,000 people. To �nd a location to receive a vaccine or booster, as well
as additional information about the vaccine, visit: https://www.lowellma.gov/1523/COVID-19-
Vaccine"

2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR CALENDAR

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html
https://www.lowellma.gov/1523/COVID-19-Vaccine
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Click To Access The 2022-2023 School CalendarClick To Access The 2022-2023 School Calendar

NOVEMBER BREAKFAST & LUNCH MENUS

https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/cms/lib/MA01907636/Centricity/Domain/4/2022-2023%20School%20Calendar.pdf




PARENT & FAMILY RESOURCES

pdf
Elementary Nov Breakfast Menu 22.23.pdf

Download
231.7 KB

pdf
Elementary Nov Lunch Menu 22.23 FINAL.pdf

Download
307.0 KB

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/635d0f17c9c422d3ba5d5c71
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/635d0f1f2901f5cae7ec9a03


Navigating The Cyber World Parent Workshop
 
We will be offering a free parent training/information workshop on Thursday, November 17th
at 5:30 PM - 6:30 PM. The focus of this session will be "Navigating The Cyber World".
 
The workshop will cover the following topics:
 

The issues and consequences of cyberbullying, sexting, and revealing identifying
information to strangers.
The popular apps, social media sites, and programs used by youth online.
The challenges and dangerous situations that arise through the use of the internet, social
media, and cellphones.

 
If you have any questions, please reach out to the school directly for support and clari�cation.
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Holiday Help At McAvinnue
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, as the holidays approach, many of us
are already thinking about the �nancial stretch it would mean to
our pockets. Please reach out to us if we can help you these
holidays with toys or basic needs like food or clothes If you
haven't already signed up with other community agencies. We are limited in the things we can
offer since we don't gift expensive electronics, but we will do out best to get things your child
likes or needs. 

Free COVID-19 Testing Kits
 
The Department of Education will provide free COVID-19 testing kits for all families and
faculty.
 
The testing kits will be passed along to your child to bring home before the Thanksgiving
Break in November and before the Holiday Break in December. Consent is not required.
 
We will let you know the date your child will be bringing these home so you can be on the
lookout for the COVID-19 testing kits.

https://cdn.smore.com/u/56c7/fa56ce6315c17d2f9a51d6f404402902.png


Please also reach out if you need some assistance with Thanksgiving since we sometimes
get Thanksgiving baskets donated by local groups.
 
You can contact the school directly or reach out to our Social Worker Team, Mrs. De La Luz,
Mrs. Teague-Power, and Ms. Rigon for assistance and guidance.

Emergency Contact Form: 2022-2023
 
Get a jump start now and complete your emergency contact form
for the 2022-2023 academic school year?
 
We have made it really easy for you to complete this important
task. You can access the online form below. When you complete this form, it is immediately
sent to McAvinnue and we will print it out for our records.
 
You don't need to come to the school to complete this form...you can do it right on your
phone, tablet, or computer!
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Mrs. De La Luz at adelaluz@lowell.k12.ma.us or
contact the Main O�ce at McAvinnue for support!

McAvinnue Spirit Gear By Prep Sportswear
 

Emergency Form                             
  Formulario de  Emergencia           
  Formulário de Emergência 2022-
2023 
Sign in to Google to save your progress. Learn more

mailto:adelaluz@lowell.k12.ma.us
https://s.smore.com/u/5d42/58ed2a656978f697fbcd994876d80745.jpeg
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We have an online store if you wish to order any McAvinnue gear!
It is open 24 hours per day and there is no due date for orders.
Anytime you want to order...on any day! 
 
The company is Prep Sportswear and has been reliable with solid
product quality from reputable brands.
 
There is a 30% off deal occuring now on all items! This is a major
discount if you are interested in purchasing McAvinnue merchandise.
 
We are also exploring additional local options to purchase McAvinnue gear. Stay tuned for
more information in the month of September.
 
To access our current online store for McAvinnue spirit gear, please click the link below.

Click To Access Prep Sportswear Spirit GearClick To Access Prep Sportswear Spirit Gear

COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS & OPPORTUNITIES

The Sun Santa Is Back!
 

https://www.prepsportswear.com/school/us/massachusetts/lowell/mcavinnue-elementary-school-lions?schoolid=3096183
https://cdn.smore.com/u/d5a2/0f1ac38a3b23987066b66439b521abef.png


The "Sun Santa" is pleased to again work with Community
Teamwork, Inc., and The Salvation Army to help area families in
need during the holidays. All interviews for assistance from The
Sun Santa Fund will be conducted by these agencies. Due to
COVID-19 concerns, applications will be ONLINE ONLY, no in-
person application sessions.
 
Starts Monday, Oct. 3rd, and runs until the agency’s Angel Tree
Assistance Program reaches capacity.
 
Required information:
 

Birth certi�cates for EACH child under age 16*
Photo ID for Parent/Guardian
Proof of Address
A valid email address to con�rm follow-up appointments
Guardianship papers to be uploaded under Birth Certi�cate tab

 
Website link: www.saangeltree.org
Questions/Assistance:
Dianne James, 978-458-3396; dianne.james@use.salvationarmy.org

http://www.saangeltree.org/?fbclid=IwAR1w0B7mitFnTAiV_WDXKKUhI3k7x1OboaL3qgyz9HAdD-evwUqeVctggUk
mailto:dianne.james@use.salvationarmy.org
https://cdn.smore.com/u/f89d/6e955d9d26a7015b8dea6d7ad45ced31.png


Thanksgiving & Christmas Support From The
Salvation Army
 
The Salvation Army is opening up its sign-ups for its "Angel Tree
Project" earlier than usual this year. Applications will open on
October 3rd and remain open only until capacity has been
reached.
 
See the attached �yer for all of the eligibility and documentation requirements in order to
qualify for support.
 
For more information contact Dianne James at 978-458-3396 or through email at
Dianne.James@use.salvationarmy.org

mailto:Dianne.James@use.salvationarmy.org
https://cdn.smore.com/u/f073/cbd0121643393ed3764d42a083f09615.jpeg


Click Here For The ApplicationClick Here For The Application
Open Available October 3rd

Community Resources & Daycare Options for Families
Looking for before or after school daycare options for your child? Here is a short list of
options and information for your consideration.
 
Here is a list of daycare options in Lowell:
 

Community Team Work (CTI) (978) 454-5100
Families who are already enrolled in a CTI program...

Call or text school-age coordinators to request a slot
Billy 978-995-0028, wma@commteam.org
Karen 978-729-7216, kshannon@commteam.org

Families who are not enrolled in a CTI program
If you’ve �lled out a CTI application in the past...

Contact Karen (978) 729-7216, kshannon@commteam.org to see if where
you are on the waitlist (if there is a waitlist)

If you’ve never �lled out a CTI application...

https://saangeltree.org/
mailto:wma@commteam.org
mailto:kshannon@commteam.org
mailto:kshannon@commteam.org


Local Food Support
Do you need support with food options for your family. No need
to worry...there are many local groups that can offer support for
you during your time of need.
 
Click the link below for a list of local food pantries that are
willing to help.
 
You can also reach out to Mrs. De La Luz, McAvinnue's Social Worker, for support navigating
these and other options.

MCAVINNUE'S FAMILY READ-A-LOUD

Fill out an application at 17 Kirk St., 126 Phoenix Ave
Or call the main CTI number (978) 454-5100 to request an email version of
the application.

 
YMCA: (978) 454-7825; 1 YMCA Dr in Lowell

Karen Espinola is the school-age director
Fill out a application online or at the YMCA to request a slot

Debbie Doben is the preschool director if your child is preschool age
 

Family Childcare: Call programs to see if they have openings near you
Bethel Family Childcare (978) 458-6577
Clarendon Family Childcare (978) 454-3026
Child Development and Learning (CDE) (978) 275-2843
ACRE Family Childcare (978) 937-5899
CTI: See above contact information

 
Girls Inc: (978) 458-6529, 220; Worthen St. in Lowell

Accept girls ages 5-14 years old
Accept Child Care Circuit vouchers, DCF vouchers, and private pay (income-based,
sliding scale)
Call Pam Lerocque (Director of Finance & Administration) to check on openings

 
Boys and GIrls Club: (978) 458-4526; 657 Middlesex St in Lowell

School-age openings for after-school
Teens who are working with the Department of Children and Families can call BGC or
DCF to see if they’re eligible

xlsx
Greater-Lowell-Area-Pantry-List 8-27-20 (1).xlsx

Download
15.3 KB
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"DINO-THANKSGIVING"

McAvinnue's School Website
Check out our school website where you can �nd a wealth of
information including school news, calendars, and other events.
 
Please visit our website at:
https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/mcavinnue

Follow McAvinnue On Social Media
You can follow McAvinnue on social media at the following sites!
We update things daily and this is a great way to stay in touch
with all of the amazing things that are happening inside and out
of "the best school we all know"!
 
 
FaceBook:
https://www.facebook.com/McAvinnueElementarySchool 
Twitter:
https://twitter.com/McAvinnueLPS 
Instagram:
http://instragram.com/mcavinnueelementarylps
YouTube:
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7hxiBuRjqjqfASl_RLMleQ 

Dino-Thanksgiving - Thanksgiving Kids Books Read Aloud

https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/mcavinnue
https://www.facebook.com/McAvinnueElementarySchool
https://twitter.com/McAvinnueLPS?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
http://instragram.com/mcavinnueelementarylps
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7hxiBuRjqjqfASl_RLMleQ
https://s.smore.com/u/f295/df21675d74e3b67858b253ac9261376d.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/dabc/a39b35785889077eb88842dcda395c80.jpeg


Facebook @McAvinnueLPS

Our Vision

McAvinnue Elementary School is a place...where there are high
expectations, where students are academically engaged, where
instruction is guided by a systematic approach to examine
data, where there is a multi-tiered system of support, and
where a responsive environment that fosters social emotional
connections between faculty and students prevails.
 

#McAvinnuePride #BeTheDifference #NextLevel

131 Mammoth Road, Lowell, M… mdomina@lowell.k12.ma.us

(978) 937-2871 lowell.k12.ma.us/Domain/21

http://facebook.com/McAvinnueElementarySchool/
http://www.twitter.com/@McAvinnueLPS
https://s.smore.com/u/6d3a3c6ca0d7bc9afe02e5be973e1aae.png
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=131%20Mammoth%20Road%2C%20Lowell%2C%20MA%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:mdomina@lowell.k12.ma.us
tel:(978) 937-2871
https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/Domain/21

